
 

 
 

 
 

Status Support 
Since March 2020, Qantas has offered their members a range of support options to 
retain their tier including status extensions, Status Credit boosts and the ability to earn 
them on the ground. Qantas are now extending that support even further. 
 
Eligible members cold benefit from an extra year of status and a Status Credit rollover. 
  

 

Status Extension 
Qantas will extend the status for Qantas Frequent Flyer members who: 

• Hold Platinum One, Platinum, Gold or Silver status and have not been able to earn 
the required Status Credits to retain their status; and 

• Have a status end date between 31 July 2022 and 30 June 2023 



Qantas members who have received complimentary Gold status, or complimentary 
Platinum One member and those on Status Hold are eligible to have their status 
extended if they meet the above criteria. 

 

Status Credit Rollover 
Qantas will also rollover eligible Status Credits earned in the membership years ending 
between 31 July 2022 and 30 June 2023, up to cap of at least 40% of the Status Credits 
required to retain a member’s status. 

 

The maximum number of Status Credits that will be rolled over are as follows: 

 

 
Qantas Covid-19 Update 
Qantas welcomes the National Cabinet’s decision to remove mask requirements 
onboard domestic flights. In line with this change, from 9 September 2022, Qantas’ 
customers will no longer be required to wear masks onboard Qantas domestic flights.  

 

Qantas will continue to make masks available onboard and appreciate that some 
customers may wish to continue wearing them. 

Source: Qantas 

 

Travel Solutions  
 
Procurement Australia supports member organisations with personalised service, to 
ensure you travel reliably, safely, and securely. Our Travel services deliver consistent 
value and greater efficiency across all your flight, car hire and accommodation 
expenditure.  

 

  

 

https://www.paltd.com.au/contact

